
01-02 Cadillac Escalade 
01-02 Chevrolet Avalanche 
99-02 Chevrolet Silverado 
99-02 Chevrolet Suburban 

Replacement for OEM 
52485513 

1. The filters are located
under the glove  
compartment. Locate 
and remove the 3 
screws securing the 
plastic cover. Remove 
cover and set it aside.  

2. Locate the single bolt
securing the filter access 
door and remove it. Pull 
on the tab at the top of 
the access door to  
release it. Remove door 
and set it aside.    

3. Pull down the first
filter to remove it. The  
second filter is found at 
the deep end of the  
housing. Reach in, pull it 
outwards, then pull it 
down to remove.  

4. Replace with new TYC
filters in the same  
location. Ensure that the 
Air Flow arrow is  
pointing towards the 
driver’s side for both  
filters.  

5. Reinstall in reverse
order.   

TYC #: 800077P2 Estimated Time : 15 min. 

99-02 Chevrolet Tahoe 
99-02 GMC Sierra 
99-02 GMC Yukon 
99-02 GMC Yukon Denali 

Installation guide pictures are from the BOLD vehicle model. 

Learn more about replacement A/C and heating parts on our website.

https://www.carid.com/tyc/
https://www.carid.com/air-conditioning-heating-parts.html

